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My family and I support fracking in the DRB. The DRBC's justification for the ban is full of
misleading information. Hydraulic fracturing does not pollute water supplies and water used is not
lost for eternity! Fracking is allowed in the majority of the state and it has been shown that there is
no discernible effects on the water quality. It has been proven by the thousands of wells fracked
throughout the state including many in the neighboring SRB! The DRBC's reasons for the proposed
ban are unjust and dishonest.
 


